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November 3rd 1919.

Prof. J. A. Dale, 
Faculty of Arts, 
McGill University.

Dear Professor Dale :-
Please accept my "best thanks 

for your very interesting report on the Winnipeg 
conference on Bducation for Canadian Citizenship 
held on October 1st to 23rd.

The conference, evidently, was an 
important one, and I sincerely hope that the steps 
which have been taken to ensure that the conference
shall not end merely in general affirmations, will 
be effective, and that some permanent good may 
develop from it.

Yours very sincerely

FDA/mo. Acting P incipal.
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